
 

City of South Pasadena 
Planning and Community 
Development Department 

Memo 
 

Date: March 24, 2021 
 

To: Chair and Members of the Public Art Commission 
 

From: Kanika Kith, Planning Manager 
 

Prepared By: Kanika Kith, Planning Manager 
 

Re: March 24, 2021 General Public Comment – Mural Presentation 
 

One general public comment in a form of a presentation was received from Andrew Bernstein. The 
presentation will be played during the meeting and be can also be viewed by clicking on this link.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/wrqud31ghq79773/BERNSTEIN%20MURAL.MOV?dl=0

